[5 Outlook

Re: Facade Grant Funding | 1016 Delta Ave

From Whitney Maloney <happywhitney@gmail.com>
Date Thu 2/27/2025 1:18 PM
To  Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov>

Hello Patricia,

Please officially withdraw my application for the facade grant for this year. | look forward to future
opportunities. Thank you!

Whitney

On Thu, Feb 27, 2025 at 9:26 AM Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov> wrote:
Hi Whitney,

If you decide to officially withdraw your facade grant application for this year, please send me a brief statement,
and I'll ensure it’s recorded with the DDA. This will keep you eligible for future consideration, and we can
reallocate the funding to other committed projects.

Let me know if you have any questions!
Thank you,
Patricia West

DDA Director
City of Gladstone
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